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Greetings Brothers and Sisters, 

 

I hope this finds you healthy and growing in your faith each and every day. 

 

We were inspired by this week's HJ Global news video of activities in 

Korea and around the globe. In Korea 120 new, young pastors were 

appointed to lead our movement into the next phase of growth and 

development. www,ipeacetv,com/vod/vod_view.asp?vId=13948 and 

mId=B04 and page=1 

 

Many of our young people are preparing themselves for the Blessing to take place on May 7th in Korea 

and in Las Vegas (including our hard-working Secretary General Gabby Von Euw). Let's support and 

encourage these wonderful young people as they carry on the Blessing traditions and prepare for making 

Blessed Central Families whom God can be proud of. 

 

Last week was a special busy day at LAFC, with the YCLC morning gathering with lectures from 

Madoka and Kengo. Then we had the special concert with Blinky Williams and so much powerful music 

all before having church service at 5:00 pm. Last Sunday we also held a beautiful Special Grace 

Ceremony at San Diego Family Church, thanks to Pastor Frank and the San Diego community. 

 

On Sunday, April 23rd at 9:00 am PDT, we shall hold the Special Grace ceremony for those who didn't 

get a chance to participate yet. This will be at the Bay Area Family Church and broadcast by Zoom. 

Please connect with your local Pastor for information about the ceremony at your local church. The last 

chance will be at 4 pm on April 28th from Pasadena. Everyone who takes the Special Grace Holy Wine 

must also receive True Mother's prayer live from Korea at the time of the Blessing. Details of how will be 

forthcoming. 

 

Brothers and sisters, let's prepare for the opening of Cheon Won Gun and Cheon Il Sanctum on May 6th 

(5th in the USA). This is a historical event that True Mother has been preparing with blood sweat and 

tears and is asking us all to offer our sincere devotion for great success. 

 

Soon it is True Mother's 80th Birthday and I would like to invite your family to send True Mother a 

Birthday Card. Please do so by sending it directly to: 

Suh Hyun-ook 

Cheon Jeong Gung: 324-275 Misari-ro, 

Seorak-myeon, Gapyeong-gun, Gyeonggi-do 

12461 Republic of Korea 

 

Kevin and Masako Thompson 

 

 

 


